
Yukon’s Chief Medical Officer of Health advises that all individuals who have 
travelled outside of Canada in the last 14 days should self-isolate for two weeks. 
This includes travel to Alaska.
Self-isolation means staying at home as much as possible, and completely 
avoiding contact with other people. 

For more information on COVID-19:
Visit www.yukon.ca/covid-19

Call the Public Health Agency of Canada at 1-833-784-4397
Call 811

Did you recently return from 
travel outside of Canada?


